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 State of Utah 
  

 SPENCER J. COX 

 Governor 
 

 DEIDRE M. HENDERSON 

 Lieutenant Governor 

 

   

November 28, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Brine Shrimp Harvester: 

 

 

Errors were discovered in the Cumulative Pond Harvest reported for the harvest date of 

November 21st.  The corrected values from November 20th through November 27th are given 

below in pounds:  

 

 

HARVEST DATE  Cumulative 

PONDS  

CUMULATIVE 

HARVEST 

November 20, 2023 66,022 17,747,746 

November 21, 2023 69,614 17,906,289 

November 22, 2023 73,374 18,284,448 

November 23, 2023 79,014 18,345,725 

November 24, 2023 81,214 18,350,525 

November 25, 2023 84,758 18,383,261 

November 26, 2023 88,502 18,462,611 

November 27, 2023 89,830 18,536,191 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support of our work here at The Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John Luft 

Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program Manager        

Department of Natural Resources 
 
JOEL FERRY 

Executive Director 

 
 

Division of Wildlife Resources 
 
J. SHIRLEY 

Division Director 

 
 

  




